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From: Rhonda Schreier

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 10:44 AM
To: James Lenhart

Subject: IHS

| would like it be known that the IHS Program is of great value to the people that we see in home health. They
have been very helpful in helping us understand and connect to services that should be available to the
people who suffer from psychiatric challenges. When our home health clients are struggling with psychiatric
episode or they are cycling in their illness, we are able to call IHS for assistance and they are valuable in
preventing hospitalizations and are able to intervene with the client before the illness cycles too far and
causes them stress that can be prevented. | have had meaningful conversations with everyone that | have
called and they are more than willing to assist in any way that they can. We find this program to be a
worthwhile program to continue and support.

Rhonda Schreier BSN

Home Care Nurse Supervisor

Floyd Valley Community Health Services
714 Lincoln St NE

LeMars, lowa 51031

712-546-3733
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